GOVT. OF ASSAM
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, HAFLONG GOVT. COLLEGE,
HAFLONG, DIMA HASAO.

NOTICI,

04/02/2025
This is for information to all the students of Haflong
Govt. College that those who have not yet enrolled for the

Aadhar Card are asked to report Principal’s Office on

05/02/2025 before 12.00 PM.

)/

Principal, Ve
Haflong Govt. College,
Haflong.
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